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DEC 15 1000 \

Docket No., 50-317

50-318
Baltimore Gas and Electric Company
ATTN: Mr., George C. Creel

Vice President - Nuclear Energy

Calvert Cliffe Nuclear Power Plant
MD Routes 2 and 4
Post Office Box 1535
Lusby, Maryland 20657
Gentlemen:
Subject: Combined Inspection Report Nos. 50-317/90-32:

50-3186/80-32

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. T,
Dragoun and Mr. J, Furia of this office on November 26-29, 1990, of
activities authorized by NRC License Nos. DPR-53 and DPR-€9, and to the
discussion of our findings held by Mr. J, Furia with Mr. P. Katz and
other members of your staff at the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection included the radiological
controls program, as described in the NRC Region I Inspection Report
which is enclosed with this letter. Within this area, the inspection
consisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative
records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

Based on the results of this inspection, it appears that certain of
your activities were not conducted in full compliance with NRC
requirements, as set forth in the Notice of Violation, enciosed
herewith as Appendix A. The violation has been categorized by severity
level in accordance with the "General Statement of Policy and Piocedure
for NRC Enforcement Actiong", 10 CFR Part 2, Appendix C (Enforcement
Policy). You are reguired to respond to this letter and in preparing
your response, you should follow the instructions in Appendix A.

The response directed by this letter and the accompanying Notice is not
subject to the clearance procedures of the Office of Management and
Budget as required by the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511,









